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May 14, 2021

Dear Families and Staff,

At this time, the Berrien County Health Department has answered a few questions regarding

masks in schools since the new CDC mask guidance released yesterday.

● As of now, the CDC’s school guidance remains unchanged. Most students will still be

unvaccinated and schools should follow CDC’s guidance for schools.

● Teachers, school administrators, and staff should continue to follow CDC’s school

guidance until more people and children are vaccinated.

All students and staff are still required to wear masks during school and on school buses.

Thank you for your continued cooperation and support while we navigate the pandemic together.

Sincerely,

Patricia Robinson
Superintendent


